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 The ‘Birch Hills Heartbeat’ newsletter is printed bi-monthly 1st and 15th of the month. It is available at 

the following locations: Birch Hills Recreation Office, Lake Country Co-op, Grumpy’s Confectionary, 

Quayle's Pharmacy, and other businesses downtown. Pick up your free copy and share with a friend.    

Send your email address and request to be added to newsletter emailing list to birchhillsrec@sasktel.net    

October  15th,  2020  

  H E A R T B E A T  

October  issues of this Birch Hills  
activity newsletter are sponsored  
by:   
 
TLC DAYCARE 
QUAYLES PHARMACY 
M.D.E. SURFACE BLASTING 
AND TRADING  
 
If you would like to be a sponsor of the 
‘Heartbeat’    newsletter, contact 306-749-
7451/birchhillsrec@sasktel.net. The cost is 
$100 by 3 sponsors ($300/month) for printing, 
advertising and ensuring that the newsletter 
stays free for everyone. 

 Issue 244 

Scrap Metal Drive fundraiser for the rink! There will be  

a collection bin located at the lift station. Anything 

with metal on it can be donated. If you have a large 

quantity and are unable to relocate yourself contact 

Tyler Tilford (1-306-960-9744) or Adam Morrison (1-

306-227-4631) and they will try to make accommoda-

tions to have it picked up if the amount is large 

enough. There is an account under “Birch Hills Skating 

Rink” at McDonald’s Metal in Prince Albert for those 

who wish to drop stuff off there. 

Ground Beef 

$5.00/lb 

Proceeds to new  

clubhouse 

Courtesy Hanson Brothers 
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 OCTOBER NEWSLETTER SPONSORED BY: 

 
Box 847 Birch Hills Sk S0J 0G0 

1-306-749-2441 

 

TLC Daycare Inc. will now be offering a Pre-Kindergarten program on Tuesday, Thursday, and alternate Fridays. We 

will be having an information and registration night on Tuesday October 6th from 6:30pm to 7:30pm at the Legion.  If 

you would like more information, please email Lisa @ tlcdaycare@sasktel.net. 

 

Congratulations to Iris Fjeld on being the August Trip of the month winner!!    

Does your school age child need a safe place to go before or after school? Contact Stephanie at 306-749-2441 to in-

quire about TLC’s before and after school program.  

Due To COVID we encourage everyone to 

book in advance for a Flu Shot. 

Flu Season runs October 19 2020 to 

March 31, 2021. 

mailto:tlcdaycare@sasktel.net
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ST MARY’S ANGLICAN  Church UPCOMING EVENTS  

279 McCallum Avenue  

Sunday, October 18 11:00am: Trinity XVII - St. Mary's, Birch Hills 

Sunday, October 25 11:00am: Trinity XVIII - St. Mary's, Birch Hills 

 

Follow us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/
bhkmparish 

Birch Hills Public Library  

       
Birch Hills Public Library 

Report 
  

 Birch Hills Public  
Library  

will be open  
by appointment only.  
Please call (306)749-

3281 during our regular 
business hours to book 

you appointment.  

RECYCLE 

Please Share your Newsletter with a friend.  

Send request to birch-

hillsrec@sasktel.net to receive the 

news letter online. 
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October Birchview Calendar 

CHURCH SERVICES: 

Glad Tidings Tabernacle - Sunday ser-
vices at 11:00 am. 

 

Lake Park Baptist Church - Sunday 
Morning Worship Services 

9:30am or 11:00am 

Children's Church Services 

11:00am 
For more information on the happenings at LPBC go to our 
website @ www.lakepark.ca   

Covid Protocols are in place at this time...    

LOST DOG brown with black tip on tail 

Last Seen: September 25th 7:00PM 

East Entrance by the cemetery road 

If found call 980-4319  
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Thank you all for helping me  

- Bike Bob 
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We are able to re-
sume our beginner 

linedance classes on 
Monday, November 2 
at 9:30 at the former 
youth Centre on Bel-

lamy Ave. 

We do require those 
interested to register 
by responding to this 
e-mail or call or text 
Gaylene at 749-7474 

or Sandra at 749-
7040. 

We will have a lim-
ited number of danc-
ers we can accommo-
date due to covid-19 

space re-
strictions.   So if you 
are interested let us 

know. 

The Birch Hills Step Outs wish to express their appreciation to the 
Town of Birch Hills and the Birch Hills Recreation for allowing us to 
dance on the court beside the rink. Thank you!! And thank you to 
Stewart Adams for allowing us to use the arena washroom facilities!  
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